
ORDINANCE NO. 85-05 
w:o. BY DEC 3 0 1985 

iV1 M ~ 

AN ORDINANCE ANNEXING CERTAIN LANDS LOCATED IN KALMAR TOWNSHIP TO 

CITY OF BYRON 

The City Council of Byron, Minnesota, do ordain: 

That the land located in Kalmar Township, Olmsted County, Minnesota, 
described as follows to wit: 

All that part of the following described tract: 

That part of the Northeast Quarter of the Northeast Quarter of Section 31, 
Township 107 North, Range 15 West, Olmsted County, Minnesota, described as 
follows: 

Commencing at the southeast corner of said Northeast Quarter of the 
Northeast Quarter; thence westerly on a Minnesota State Plane Grid Azimuth 
from north of 269 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds along the south 11ne of 
sa1d Northeast Quarter of the Northeast Quarter 702.02 feet to the 
southwest corner of Lorentz Estates Second Subdivision, according to the 
plat thereof on f11e at the County Recorder's Office, Olmsted County, 
Minnesota; thence northerly 358 degrees 39 minutes 16 seconds azimuth 
along the west line of said Subdivision 344.15 feet to the po1nt of 
beg1nn1ng; thence continue northerly 358 degrees 39 minutes 16 seconds 
azimuth along said west line and extension thereof 360.42 feeti thence 
westerly 269 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds azimuth 140.00 feet; thence 
southerly 178 degrees 39 minutes 16 seconds azimuth 360.42 feeti thence 
easterly 89 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds azimuth 140.00 feet to the point 
of beginning. 

Said tract contains 1.16 acres more or less. 

That part of the Northeast Quarter of the Northeast Quarter of Section 31, 
Township 107 North, Range 15 West, Olmsted County, Minnesota, described as 
follows: 

Commencing at the southeast corner of said Northeast Quarter of the 
Northeast Quarter; thence westerly on a Minnesota State Plane Grid Azimuth 
from north of 269 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds along the south line of 
said Northeast Quarter of the Northeast Quarter 702.02 feet to the 
southwest corner of Lorentz Estates Second Subdivision, according to the 
plat thereof on file at the County Recorder's Office, Olmsted County, 
Minnesota, and the point of beginning; thence northerly 358 degrees 39 
minutes 16 seconds azimuth along the west line of said Subdivision 344.15 
feeti thence westerly 269 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds azimuth 140.00 
feet; thence southerly 178 degrees 39 minutes 16 seconds azimuth 344.15 
feet to the south line of said Northwest Quarter of the Northwest Quarter; 
thence easterly 89 degrees 04 minutes 46 seconds azimuth along sa1d south 
line 140.00 feet to the point of beginning. 

That said property is unincorporated, abuts upon the limits of the 
City of Byron, and is not included within any other municipality. That said 
property is unplatted and does not exceed 200 acres in area. The acreage of 
such area is 2.27 acres more or less, including 0.11 acres of Township Road 
Right of Way. 

Be and hereby is annexed to the City of Byron. 

Passed and adopted by the City of Byron, Minnesota, this ~day of ~~ , 
1985. 

ATTEST: 
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